





CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Mr. Venugopal Rao,

On behalf of EVE Energy, I extend my sincere congratulations on the successful launch and smooth operation of your new facility in Bengaluru. This milestone speaks volumes about your team's vision, leadership, and execution.

We're confident it will bring lasting value to your business and the broader energy landscape.

Wishing you continued success, and we look forward to growing our partnership ahead.

Warm regards,

SVP of EVE Energy

CEO of EVE Energy Storage

Steven Chen